
 

For immediate release: Oct. 29, 2020 

Superior Court Judges Available to Conduct Election Day Hearings 

Superior Court judges will be available across the state to conduct hearings for election 

challenges or issues on Tuesday, Nov. 3.   

 

If appropriate, the election matter will be heard by a designated judge and notice will be 

provided to election officials. Voters with election challenges or issues who are unable to access 

the courts by phone or email can appear in-person at a courthouse. When possible, hearings will 

be held at non-court locations, such as the county board of elections or another county facility.  

 

Election officials, voters and attorneys can appear before the judge by video or telephone. All 

COVID-19 health protocols will be followed, including health screening, face mask and social 

distancing requirements, and the use of Plexiglas or other barriers. 

 

Voters seeking to petition the court on a voting or election issue on Tuesday can contact their 

county courthouse. Those who have questions about the election or who are seeking assistance 

casting their vote can contact their respective county clerk’s office and/or board of elections.  

 

County-specific contact information for all 21 counties can be found in this notice.  
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